
Upcoming Events

The Weekly Gobble
March 22, 2023



March 31         End of 3rd Marking Period



April 6-10               Spring holiday - School Closed



April 12                   PTO Meeting @ 7:00 PM



April 22                           Earth Day

Joke of the
Week

Why are flowers so
friendly?






They always have
new buds!!!!!

Our Shamrock'n Glow Dance
was a huge success.  Thank
you to all of the volunteers

who helped make this event
happen.  A special thanks to

Melany Herrmann for
organizing this event and

Kevin Frank for providing the
music.
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We are in need of volunteers for
the Jamboree.  If you are able to

help out on May 19th, please email
us @

grandchampionspto@gmail.com

mailto:grandchampionspto@gmail.com
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2022-2023 YEARBOOKS ARE NOW AVAILABLE TO ORDER! Order
deadline is March 31st

A flyer was sent home with your child, or you can use the attached
online link to order. All yearbooks will be shipped to Jaindl and

distributed at the end of the school year.



FIFTH GRADE PARENTS: No need to purchase a yearbook, our PTO
purchases one for all 5th graders!

We are currently collecting fifth grade baby photos and “Best Wishes”
for the yearbook. A google form should have been emailed to you. If
you have any questions, or did not receive the information, please

email me at jaindlyb21@gmail.com. Deadline to submit baby photos
and “Best Wishes” is Friday, March 31.  



If you have any questions, please contact Katrina Krallitsch at

jaindlyb21@gmail.com

One week left to purchase tickets!!!!!!!
https://tickets.hersheypa.com/storefront/shop/ViewItems.

aspx?CG=HPGRPFNDRSR&C=GRPFNDRSR
Code: 67983232



Questions? Please contact grandchampionspto@gmail.com

https://tickets.hersheypa.com/storefront/shop/ViewItems.aspx?CG=HPGRPFNDRSR&C=GRPFNDRSR

